SOUTH SHORE REGIONAL LIBRARY BOARD GENERAL MEETING, JUNE 29, 2020                                                                                     

The South Shore Regional Library Board administers South Shore Public Libraries.

South Shore Public Libraries celebrate reading, discovering, learning and sharing.
Present:

Mr. Patrick Hirtle, Chair



Ms. Cindy Bruhm, Vice Chair



Dr. David Brattston



Councillor Tina Connors


Councillor Brian Fralic


Councillor Michael Graves
Councillor Eric Hustvedt
                             Mrs. Marie Hogan Loker
Mr. Bill Kowalski
Ms. Sara Lochhead
Mr. Tom Sheppard




Ms. Christina Pottie, Staff



Mr. Jeff Mercer, Staff




Mr. Troy Myers, Secretary/Treasurer



Ms. Lynn Robart, Recorder

Regrets from:  Mr. David Luther, Ms. Wilma Stewart-White and Mr. Mark Taylor. 

Motion: 



“THAT the South Shore Regional Library Board accept the minutes





of the March 18 & 25, 2020 as circulated.”
One correction of an ‘ed’ added in the posting about Don Zwicker.

BRATTSTON/Hustvedt

All in favour with above correction. Motion carried.
LBANS Report 
Sara Lochhead reported that the LBANS Members will be having a meeting during the summer months.
STAFF ASSOCIATION REPORT 
Christina Pottie, on behalf of the Staff Association, thanked the Board for the support and concern they showed for staff and their wellbeing during the COVID 19 pandemic.  She also thanked the Board for the recent pay increase.

Marie Hogan Loker, on behalf of the Board, thanked the staff for the extra care taken with library materials, being helpful, pleasant and their ability to think outside the box during this crisis.
RE-OPENING UPDATE
Jeff reported that for the last few weeks, we have been working on schedule with reduced hours.  Starting on July 6th we will be resuming regular open hours.
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BOOK SELECTION
A request was made to examine is the criteria used for acquisitions and donations of material
Motion:



“THAT the staff will provide a report on the criteria for acquisitions and library material donations”

BRATTSTON/Hustvedt

All in favour.  Motion carried.  

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be Monday, September 21 at noon.

ADJOURNMENT

Tom Sheppard moved the meeting adjourned; Eric Hustvedt seconded the motion.

___________________________
__________________________

Patrick Hirtle, Chair


Troy Myers, Secretary/Treasurer
